
 
 
 

HOPE HOSPICE ANNUAL FUNDRAISER 
THANK YOU TO ALL WHO DONATED ITEMS!                                                        

YOU MADE THIS A BIG SUCCESS!                        
TO ALL THE VOLUNTEER SUPPORT BEFORE, 

DURING AND AFTER THE EVENT 
 THANK YOU! 

 
Interwald Wanderers Snowmobile Club, Deb & Randy Auner, 
Mary & Twink Winchell, Sharon & Tom Jochimsen, Nikki &     

David Clements, Nicole Syryczuk, Missy Zuleger, Barb Hanson, 
Shelby Winchell, Ashley Stillman, Amy Kramer, Tracie Barnes, 

Makayla Thomsen, Judy Robida, Karen Olson, and                                 
Jeremy Jochimsen.  

Also a big THANK YOU to everyone that made desserts, it is 
greatly appreciated. I apologize deeply if I missed anyone that     

assisted in any way.              
As I look at the event, I know it takes approximately 20 volunteers 
to make this event work smoothly. So, I will send out a “Save the 

Date” for next year for any volunteer support.                      
 Thanks again everyone! 

 
In that little town of Chelsea, thanks to our wonderful  

community, Hope Hospice brought in over $19,000 in profit. 
This allows us to continue to help our clients receive the best 

care possible… See you all NEXT YEAR!    
 

 Nicole Winchell, RN, BSN, CHPN Executive Director 
Hope Hospice & Palliative Care, Inc. 

HOPE HOSPICE & PALLIATIVE CARE, INC. 



The Rusk County Caregiver Coalition is hosting the 6th Annual 
“Independence Your Way” event on Thursday, May 9, 2019 from 9:00-12:00 
p.m. at the Senior Center in Ladysmith. This is an informative event that is 

free to the public and will discuss a variety of topics that affect the aging      
population.  Hope Hospice and Palliative Care will be presenting on the      

importance of creating a Power of Attorney for Healthcare Document. There 
will also be several other local agencies available. Please join us on May 9th!   

 
Thank you to all of the volunteers who were able to attend the recent          

volunteer meetings in Medford and Ladysmith. We had a nice showing of   

volunteers and it is always helpful to get together.                                     

Thanks again for all that you do for Hope Hospice.                                                                           

Special thanks to Tom Christman for hosting the Ladysmith meeting! 

National Nurses Week begins May 6th every year on  National Nurses 
Day and ends on May 12th honoring the birth date of Florence        

Nightingale. Join us this week showing appreciation for the men and 
women who serve our country by caring for its citizens. 



  

TO ALL THE MOTHERS 
AND STEP-MOTHERS 
OUT THERE, ENJOY 

YOUR DAY, YOU            
DESERVE IT! 
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